Mike Sadeghian

3595 Van Buren Blvd. Suite 212
Riverside CA 92503
(951)359-5359

Thursday, September 06, 2018

Re: P18-0504, Plot Plan Review
P18-0574, Variance
P18-0609, Variance

Mr. Jack Cartledge,

We would like to appeal the staff's decision on the above cases since we are directly
behind this property and would be effected significantly with the height of this
residence.

Please be advice that we need this to be reviewed by the planning commission.

We are the owners of the APN No. 243-220-061 and 243-220-060.

| would appreciate your comments and your written response back to us with the date
of the hearing.

Thank you

Mike Scdeghmn -



